
Calif. water districts ready
if drought continues
By Phillip Reese, Sacramento Bee

State officials will not force most California water districts
to reduce water use this year, even as they caution that the
five-year  drought  persists  and  note  that  drought-fueled
wildfires continue to wreak havoc.

The  State  Water  Resources  Control  Board  in  May  asked
California’s 411 urban water districts to evaluate how much
water they would need in the next three years if drought
continued – and whether their supplies would meet that demand.
Districts that certified their supplies are adequate do not
face mandatory water-use cuts. Those with inadequate supplies
must set conservation goals proportional to their anticipated
shortfall.

About 85 percent of the state’s water districts told the water
board that they believe they have adequate supplies to handle
continued drought and should not be subject to state-mandated
conservation targets, according to results released Tuesday by
the water board.
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